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This week went super fast!   Your kiddos are doing 
such a nice job of writing their names.   We are 
almost to 100%!   Thank you to those parents 
working at home to help your little one master this 
important skill.   J.  The kids had a great time
carving pumpkins!   Some really got into it, others 
not so much.   Pictures are on Instagram if you 
would like to see how they turned out.   

I have finally got the kinks worked on with my page 
on the website.   I will be updating it this weekend 
and then will be posting the newsletter weekly, 
posting the snack calendar each month along with 
posting pictures on there as well for you to view.  

Thank you everyone who participated in the 
popcorn fundraiser for the school.   Our classroom 
sold about $1500.00 worth of popcorn!   You guys 
are amazing!    

Pictures are coming home today.    

October 30th- Halloween Party
Morning Class- 10:15-11:00 all parents are welcome to attend.
Afternoon Class 2:!5-3:00- all parents are welcome to attend.  

November 8th- Picture retake day

Our daily 4 this week consisted of
the following:
ABC- dot it spot it (letter d)
Writing- dog and illustrate
Fine Motor- roll and graph 
Halloween pictures
123- copying and extending 
patterns.   

We also spent some time talking 
about rhyming.   They had a great 
time with our rhyming bat activity.   
Next week we are introducing 
rhyming through nursery rhymes.   

Next week, we will do a unit on 
spiders.    

Continue to practice 
letters/number recognition at 
home.   


